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kimberly latham <kvlatham@yahoo.com>

06/12/2013 03:03 PM

To lbbiz@longbeach.gov 
cc  

Subject Concern-Wokcano Permit 

Hello,
I live at 150 The Promenade and face Wokcano . I'm VERY concerned about  Wokcano's request for an Entertain
I've heard stories from local residents that Wokcano use to be a club at night and that it was very loud and disrup
the buildings create a corridor that naturally amplifies any sound. I can actually hear people's conversations on T
 Please don't allow Wokcano a permit for Entertainment and Dancing. 
Keep the clubs on Pine, and keep the newly renovated Promenade an intimate place to wine, dine, and reside.
Thank you,
Concerned Promenade Resident 
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